
 

 

 

 ● Summer is here. Mowing , and club maintance are needed, All members that are able
 contact your committee leads on how you can help.

● Congratulations to our Glen-coe trap team that took first place in this year
Road Runner.

● Summer Archery shoot will be held at Glen-coe on August 7th. 7:30 start .
● Kids for Camp material is on the DEC web page, Dead line is always February.
● We would like to welcome campers.  Camping is open. Dead wood clean-up is needed.
● Open Trap shoot on Friday night are done June 24th,  and will resume for the fall.

 We had another great season, thanks to all who helped out.
● Up coming events are as follows. Installation Dinner August 13th @ Chef Restaurent,

Family Picnic August 27th,Need feedback on serving steaks or Hots/Hams. Steaks 
require a $10 donation if interested contact Craig @481-0535.  Bring a dish to pass. 

● Check our Web page for all current and upcoming events.
● If you would like to have this News Letter e-mail to you . E-mail louschutze@

yahoo.com.
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             The website is up and running can be accessed after      
requesting access at glen-coeconservationsociety.com  
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It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events.
Therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these 
issues and help with solutions. 
     
       Summer is finaly here the grounds have been well manicured by our ground keepers Dave/
Wayne Grace among many others.  Thanks to their hard work Glen-coe looks great. The camp-
grounds are open to all members. Fishing has been great, come on down and enjoy our club.

I would like to take this time to thank all of our members that participate in club events that 
generate funds for the society. With out events like our Archery shoot, Trap shoots and raffles
the club would be in the Red.  These event's don't run themselves they require dedicated 
members to organize and run.  I know some of these members have been doing this a long time
and deserve Thanks.  More of our membership should help with these events as it is these events
that keep our yearly dues at there present rate.  If anyone wants to know the dates and times of
these events they are posted at the club and on our web site glen-coeconservationsociety.com

GC President
Craig

Elections update as follows.  We would like to let you know the officers all agreed to accepted
another term for 2016. Board election results were Wayne Grace and Don Seider for the term to
 2018.
Committees have also remained the same. If you would like to participate in your club, contact 
an officer, board member or committee lead.
If you are interested in becoming an officer or Board member please let your intentions be know
at our monthly meetings. There is 2 board opening this year and all officers positions can be 
challenged.

 GC Secretary
Lou

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  
 

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Lou Schutze or 

one of the 
other Officers. 
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